
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

Subject: 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Tuesday, September 14, 2010 4:18 PM 
'Cindy Crain' 
Mathews, Jerry 
RE: Devon Energy, Ore Ida 14 Federal #12, Remediation Workplan 

Cindy, 

The remediation proposal is approved. As we discussed, horizontal (lateral) delineation will be done as at time of 
excavation. Please notify prior to obtaining samples when submitting analytical results and prior to installing any caps. 

This is a Federal well and may require like approval by BLM. 

Tracking # is 2RP-417 

This approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations have failed to adequately investigate and 
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment, nor 
does this approval relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other Federal, State, local laws and/or 
regulations. 

NMOCD District 2 
I3DI W. Grand Ave. 
Artesia. NM 8H2I0 
575-748-I283 Ext.108 
575-626-0857 
mikE.bratchBr@statE.nm.us 

From: Cindy Crain [mailto:cindy.crain@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2010 3:43 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Cc: Mathews, Jerry 
Subject: Devon Energy, Ore Ida 14 Federal #12, Remediation Workplan 

Attached please find a Remediation Workplan for Devon Energy, Ore Ida 14 Federal #12 that I spoke to you 
about earlier today. 
The site is located in Unit Letter K, Section 14, T24S, R29E, Eddy County, New Mexico. 

If you would please let me know of your approval, we will begin remediation on this site immediately. 

If you have any questions or need additional infonnation please let me know. 

Mike, 

Thank you, 
Cindy Crain 



Ocotillo Environmental 
(575) 441-7244 
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